
          MEMORANDUM 
To: Patrick K. Wiggins 

All Parties 
All Interested Persons 

From: Vicki Gordon Kaufman 

Date: March 7, 2006 

Re: Docket Nos. 050119-TL and 050125-TP 

VIA EMAIL 
 

  

 

 MetroPCS California/Florida, Inc. (MetroPCS) is in receipt of a memorandum from Mr. 
Wiggins, dated March 3, 2006, in which he notes that prior to accepting employment with the 
Commission, he briefly represented MetroPCS in Docket No. 050119-TL.  The memo further 
notifies the parties of Mr. Wiggins’ intent to participate in the above dockets as a Commission 
employee.  MetroPCS has no objection to Mr. Wiggins’ participation in these dockets.  However, 
MetroPCS requests that if any other party objects to Mr. Wiggins’ involvement, he not 
participate in these dockets. 

 

Cc: Blanca Bayo 
      Charles V. Gerkin, Jr. 


